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May 10, 2024 
 
 
 
Subject: Septic to Sewer Ballot Results for Wekiwa Manor Subdivision 
 
Dear Wekiwa Springs Resident: 
 
Congratulations! Your community has voted in support of the Wekiwa Springs Septic 
Tank Retrofit Project. In fact, more than 85% of the ballots returned to the Orange 
County Comptroller were in favor!  
 
This wastewater project will convert homes from septic tanks to an Orange County 
central sewer system, improving the water quality of the springs and benefitting the 
environment.  
 
The final decision regarding this project rests with the Orange County Board of 
County Commissioners. As the balloting results complied with the county’s retrofit 
ordinance, they will be presented at a public hearing tentatively planned for Spring 
2025. Initial payments for all affected property owners would be due in July 2025 (if 
paid in full) or begin in November 2025 (if paid annually). Detailed information will be 
provided by mail.  
 
Residents should expect to see workers on-site soon to perform data collection and 
analysis. Construction is expected to start in Fall 2025 and last 18-24 months. A 
public information team will be assigned to this project and able to assist residents 
with any concerns or questions. 
 
In the meantime, if you have any questions about this project, it is best to contact me 
instead of field staff at 407-254-9694 or David.Arms@ocfl.net.  
 
Orange County Utilities is excited about this opportunity, and we appreciate the 
community's tremendous support! 
  
Sincerely, 

 
David Arms, P.E.  
Chief Engineer 

Para más información, por favor llame al Departamento de Servicios Públicos del Condado de Orange y pida 
hablar con un representante en español. El número de teléfono es 407-254-9900. 
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